
 
From: clerk@ballinghambolstonehentland-pc.gov.uk <clerk@ballinghambolstonehentland-
pc.gov.uk>  
Sent: 21 July 2023 14:49 
To: Jenman, Rebecca <Rebecca.Jenman@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Cc: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: P/230192/F Land to the south of Peterstow Gas compressor station Hentland 
 

Hello Ms Jenman 
 
Apologies for the delay, Ballingham Bolstone and Hentland Group Parish Council would like to make 
the following comment on the above application;  No comment. 
 
Thanks 
 
Kind Regards 
 

Nicky Mackenzie 
 
Clerk – Ballingham Bolstone and Hentland Group Parish Council 
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